
Brylach • Walkers Crescent • Lhanbryde • Morayshire • IV30 
8PB 

 
telephone 01343 843822 • mobile 077 9311 2431 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Gordon Holland 
Transport Manager 
Roads Department 
The Moray Council 
High Street 
Elgin 
IV30 1BX 
 
 
9th August 2007  
 
Dear Mr Holland 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 27th July stating that there had been 
consultation with the local community regarding the footpath network in 
the Lhanbryde area, and that the signs had been erected following this 
consultation.   
 
You also mention the Land Reform (Scotland) Act 2003 and that the 
signage in Walkers Crescent was erected to help people exercise their 
right to access most lands responsibly.  If that is the case, is it responsible to 
encourage people to use a route which is inherently hazardous.  Would 
Moray Council consider adding a gate to the walkway system which 
would help ensure the safety of the pedestrians using the system? 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Moira Gillespie 



 
 
cc  Douglas Ross, Councillor, Moray Council 
   


